CI1TY

Albuqueralie

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

October 1,1997

Jake Bordenave

Bordenave Designs

P.O. Box 91194

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR CHAMISA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
(D11-D11) CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 9/11/97

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your October 1,1997 resubmittal, Engineer Certification
for the above referenced site is acceptable.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.
C: Andrew Garcia Sincerely
File /W M

Bernie J. Montoya CE
Associate Engineer

Good for You, Albuquerquel




CITY OF

Albuquerque

August 13, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Jake Bordenave
Bordenave Designs

P.O. Box 91194
Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR PHASE II CHAMISA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
(D11-D11) ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 5/17/96.

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your July 22, 1996

submittal, the above referenced site is approved for Building

Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction
sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist will be
required prior to Certificate of Occupancy release.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me
at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Engineering Associate

BJIJM/dl
G Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!




City of Albuquerque

ALBUQUERQUE P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

NEW “}“JEXICO
January 8, 1996

J. Bordenave, PE
Bordenave Designs
P.O. Box 91194
" Albuquerque, NM 87199-1194

RE: ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION FOR WESTSIDE ELEMENTARY (D-11/D11)
RECEIVED JANUARY 2, 1995 FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY
ENGINEER’'S STAMP DATED 12/29/95

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information included in the submittal referenced above, City
Hydrology accepts the Engineer’s Certification of grading & drainage for Certificate
of Occupancy. Contact Vicki Chavez at Code Administration to obtain the
Certificate of Occupancy for 5401 Homestead Circle NW.

If | can be of further assistance, You may contact me at 768-2727.

Sincerely,

John P. Curtin, P.E.

Civil Engineer, Hydrology

e: Andrew Garcia

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




